
Security Department
1221 Pine Grove Avenue
Port Huron, MI 48060



Dear Friends:

This is to inform you that the Lost and 
Found Department at McLaren Port Huron 
Hospital has received personal article(s) 
that may belong to you or a family member. 
All unclaimed article(s) will be donated 
to charity after a period of 30 days. 
Arrangements for obtaining these items 
may be made by contacting the Hospital’s 
Security Department at (810) 989-3301.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Description of item(s) found:____________

____________________________________

____________________________________

Date found: _________________________

Item #: _____________________________
MPH-59 (04.24)


